
Perry Public Library 
Board of Trustees 

Public Hearing for the 
Downtown Revitalization Initiative 

July 19, 2023 
 
Attendance:  Barb Glenn, Stacee Muolo (President), Bethany Zerbe, Jessica DeMarte (Director), 
David Shearing, Virginia Winter, Lorie Ames, Sandy Lawrence (7:06 PM). 
 
President Stacee Muolo called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the Flag. 
 
Director Jessica DeMarte presented the proposal for the Downtown Revitalization Initiative 
(DRI).  She included the narrative, and financial information. 
 
Rotary has made a $50,000.00 commitment, contingent on the approval of the Library’s DRI 
proposal. 
 
David Shearing made a motion to accept the DRI application and recommends that Director 
DeMarte submit the proposal to the DRI Committee.  Virginia Winter seconded the motion.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
David Shearing made a motion to adjourn at 7:42 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barb Glenn, Secretary 


